
“I am promoting equity for all 

my students regardless of 

where they are in progressing 

through the standards.” 

       - Participating Teacher 

SAVE THE DATES 

April 20: Module C Data Dia-
logue 

May 12: Support Provider Rec-
ognition 

May 19: Year 1 Share Fair 

May 26: Year 2 Share Fair 

Visit our website: sausdtips.org 

Preparing Next Generation Teachers 
Blended Learning 
Our program has made a concerted effort to model the use of technol-
ogy in a manner that enhances learning outcomes. As a result, we have 
employed the use of Google Drive and the Canvas Learning Manage-
ment System to allow for a more in-depth examination of teaching and 
learning. While this transition was not without its bumps, teachers and 
Support Providers have articulated the benefits of learning this technol-
ogy; many have shared they are applying these tools in their own 
teaching. Yes! 
 

Data Dialogues 
While technology integration has been a focus, equally important are 
the opportunities to engage in professional dialogue with our col-
leagues. For this reason, our program has embedded two data dialogue 
sessions. New teachers share their learning and teaching practice with 
their Support Provider and a Partnership Learning Coach. This coach 
provides an objective view, while also communicating a spirit of collegi-
ality that welcomes our teachers into our professional community.  
 

Hot News 
We hope you can join us for the end-of year events to witness the pro-
fessional development of our new teachers. Year One candidates will 
share their professional growth highlights on May 19, and the Year Two 
event is on May 26. Both events begin at 4 pm and include dinner. We 
love to have administrators attend! You may RSVP by contacting our 
Department Specialist, Roselia.Rodriguez@sausd.us.  
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Tip 

Remind students that you 
believe in them, even if 
they make a mistake. 

Teachers engaged in dialogue at Spurgeon Intermediate on April 13, 2016. 

Fantastic Fact:  
We visited the classrooms 
of more than 50 beginning 
teachers. Personal feed-
back was provided to each 
one. 

http://www.sausdtips.org

